
To The Honourable Speaker and Members of the House of
Representatives

This petition from students who lost their work after school at the Terang Home Timber and

Hardware Store and other citizens of South West Victoria draws to the attention of the House of

Representatives the decision of the Rudd Government to introduce a National Retail Award

requiring a three hour minimum of work each day leading to the loss of work by students after

school at the Terang Home Timber and Hardware Store and across Victoria.

We therefore ask the House of Representatives to call on the Rudd Government to support changes

to the National Retail Award which would allow an employer to employ after school employees for

less than 3 hours where the employee agrees and where business circumstances require.


